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Dear Parents/Guardians, 

As you are aware part of the EYFS curriculum involves spending time in our outdoor classroom. As the weather 
is getting warmer, we will be spending longer periods of time outside. It is really important that we keep the 
children safe in this hot weather. Please can you ensure that your child has a hat and a bottle of water with them 
for each session. 

Please can you also ensure that your child has sun cream on before coming to school. If your child is staying for 
the whole day, please ensure they bring sun cream with them so that we can apply it throughout the day. If your 
child does not have sun cream on and does not have any in their bag they will be unable to play outside. 

Yours sincerely 

 

 

Miss Ratcliffe. 
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